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Purpose 

T he purpose of this newsletter is to provide you 

with updated information about what PAL has 

been doing throughout the year. We will give 

highlights of what happened in the month prior, and 

post dates for upcoming events. With your help, we 

will be able to share our accomplishments with 

thousands of individuals!  

 

I  n 2007, I adopted Punky, an 80 pound five year old, yellow lab, from Lab Rescue as 

my youngest daughter was about to go off to college.  He readily made friends as we 

went on our daily walks in the neighborhood. Many people looked at him, saw his friend-

ly look, and stopped to pet him. The next year I was being treated at Walter Reed Army 

Hospital when on several occasions I noticed a group of six or seven dogs enter the front 

door, proceed through the lobby, and get on the elevators. My curiosity got the best of 

me and I went to the volunteer office to find out what was going on. At that time, I had 

not heard of therapy dogs. Based on a visit to the PAL web site, I decided that Punky 

would make a fine therapy dog and decided to join PAL. We visited at Armed Forces 

Retirement Home and IONA Adult Center, both in DC. I decided to start a PAL visit site 

at our local library, which was only a few minutes away. We are now in our fifth year at 

Chinn Park Library in Prince William County. Two years ago, Punky died and I got an-

other yellow lab, Ella, who has continued our work. 

Our program is called Reading to Rover. The library gathers dog story books for the chil-

dren to read to the dogs. We have from one to three dogs and sometimes upwards of 25 

children during a session. The children gather around the dogs on the floor. They pet the 

dogs and read stories at the same time.  

I have noticed that quite a few children do not have a dog at 

home and some are unsure and sometimes even frightened of 

being next to a dog. Since Ella is a really friendly and calm 

girl, the children overcome their fears and enjoy the fun of 

petting. We like reading stories about Clifford, Biscuit, Mar-

ley, Lassie, Carl, and many other dogs.  

The children are encouraged to ask questions about Ella ð 

How much does she weigh? What does she eat? What are her 

favorite toys? Where does she sleep? What happens if she 

gets sick? Many times, they are surprised to find that she 

weighs more than they do and she is strong and playful. They 

understand that Ella needs house rules, just like the children 

do. The entire family has to help take care of their dog.  

I think we both enjoy these visits. Ella is happy because she 

gets petted the entire time. On my part, I find that sharing 

her with others is always a very satisfying experience that I 

want to do again and again.  

Featured Story: Alice Dixon 

Upcoming Events 

February 15, 2016– President’s 

Day 

  Office will be closed 

February 27, 2016 - PAL Orienta-

tion 

  Contact Jack for more info 

   jack@peopleanimalslove.org 

About Us 

P AL is a non profit organization that leverages the power of the human-animal bond 

to provide for the Washington DC Metropolitan area. In our Pet Visit Program, 

wagging tails and wet noses ease the loneliness of the elderly and comfort the sick. Warm, 

gazing eyes help early readers feel comfortable reading out loud when dogs visit libraries. 

In our PAL Camp and PAL Club, hundreds of lower-income children deepen their    

natural connection to the amazing animal kingdom with a rich Animal Studies program 

that includes lessons, books, animal visits, field trips, animal care and assemblies.     

Learning and caring for animals allows for our most vulnerable youth to make social, 

emotional and academic gains. We even have a Bereavement Support line for those pet 

owners struggling to cope with the passing of their furry companion.  

PAL Club 

D uring the month of  January, students at Stanton Elementary School and John 

Burroughs Elementary School learned about hot and cold changes! Students 

were introduced to warm and cold blooded animals, learned about adaptations animals 

use during the winter and identified the adaptations desert animals have in order to    

survive the heat. We ended the unit with homemade ice cream! During the month of  

February, students will learn about the world beneath our feet, and interact with Bess 

bugs, ants, and worms!  

Ella and Richard pose as our Volunteers of the 

Month! 

M s. Dixon was known to be the oldest   

female veteran in the nation. The 108 

wonder peacefully passed away on January 27, 2016. 

She has been a  valued and dear member of the PAL 

family for years, and has created a great sense of 

compassion and comfort with the help of our PAL 

volunteers and their canine companions. Alice Dixon 

loved the   attention associated with her years, and 

usually found herself with 4 or 5 PAL dogs in her 

room, the entire time, laughing and telling jokes.  

United Way 

I  n November 2015, PAL became a 

proud community partner of    

United Way National Capital Area 

(NCA).  United Way is committed to 

helping the nonprofit network to build 

capacity and achieve greater impact in 

our communities. Throughout the year, 

United Way will be presenting valuable training sessions on topics designed to help 

nonprofits become more effective, efficient and sustainable. We are excited to have 

United Way NCA as a partner, and are committed to serving our community with their 

help. 

Wanted 

The following sites need more volunteers to make their Pet Visits successful and 

enjoyable. If you are interested, please contact Jack Hillelsohn at 

jack@peopleanimalslove.org:  

 

Adventist Behavioral Health Residential Facility 

 14901 Brochart Rd 

 Rockville, MD 

 1st and 3rd Thursday each month from 3:00pm-4:00pm 

Alexandria Library- Beatley Central 

 5005 Duke St, 

 Alexandria, VA 

 1st and 3rd Thursday of the Month from 5:30pm-6:30pm 

Alexandria Library- Ellen Coolidge Burke Branch 

 4701 Seminary Road 

 Alexandria, VA 

 3rd Wednesday of the month from 5:30pm-6:30pm 

Arleigh Burke Pavilion 

 1739 Kirby Road 

 McLean, VA 

 2nd Saturday of each month from 1:30pm-2:30pm 

Envoy House of Alexandria 

 900 Virginia Ave 

 Alexandria, VA 

 2nd Saturday of the month 

Sunrise at Fox Hill Assisted Living Facility 

 8300 Burdette Rd 

 Bethesda, MD 

 4th Wednesday of the month at 1pm 

 *Tiny lap dog requested 

Homewood at Frederick 

 7407 Willow Rd 

 Frederick, MD 

 Contact Jack for time 

JSSA Hospice 

 Assorted locations in Montgomery County 

 Montgomery City, MD 

 Contact Carrie Myatt, cmyatt@jssa.org for dates and times 

Day time and weekend days preferred 

JSSA training required 

 April 10-11, 2016 (9am-3pm) 

 July 10-11, 2016 (9am-3pm) 

 November 6-7, 2016 (9am-3pm) 

The Old Firehouse Teen Center 

 1440 Chain Bridge Rd 

 McLean, VA 

 1st and 3rd Wednesday from 4:00pm-4:45pm 

 *Lively environment for afterschool students. Patient dogs requested 


